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5th February 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

As you may well know, World Book Day is on Thursday 1st March. There are several exciting activities already 
arranged, including a book swap and a whole school reading assembly. We are very aware that the expectation for 
children to come to school dressed as a book character can be rather expensive for parents, especially if you have 
more than one child at the school, so this year we are proposing something slightly different. On the day, we will be 
having a non-school uniform day and asking each child to make a small contribution (of no more than 50p) to help us 
purchase new books for the school library.

We are also inviting children and families to create a ‘Potato Book Character’ at home and bring it to school on the 
day. There will be a small prize awarded to one entry from each class. Please see below for ideas- feel free to be as 
creative as you wish! More information about the day will follow nearer to the date.

Yours faithfully,

Mr Biddle


